
The GNI Group 

March 1, 1996 

Mr. Ronald R. Bellamy, Chief 
Decommissioning & Lab Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region 1 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406-1415 

RE: Mail Control No. 110394 

Dear Mr. Bellamy: 

The status of the decontamination of the Gamma Industries facility, Port Norris, New Jersey has been 
an ongoing issue for the past several years, and GNI is anxious to resolve this issue. 

Mr. Acree and I have discussed the upcoming site visit by Mr. Shaffer and Mr. Acree plans to be 
present during the visit. Please have Mr. Shaffer contact Mr. Acree to make final arrangements. 

Sincerely, 
Tmfl GROUP, INC. 

President & C80  
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